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Comments: I oppose allowing these shelters. Giving this access to private companies and organizations does not

allow for the public to have access without the high costs of paying for these services only available to those who

have the money to be able to pay a lot of money to a guide company to access these areas. This also gives

unfair access to some guide companies vs others.  It's unfair for everyone. In addition they will be benefiting from

using taxpayer money paid facillities they will use in these areas. 


